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This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
f1 paper model 1974 mclaren m23 paper car free template download by online.
You might not require more era to spend to go to the book inauguration as
with ease as search for them. In some cases, you likewise reach not discover
the declaration f1 paper model 1974 mclaren m23 paper car free template
download that you are looking for. It will categorically squander the time.
However below, similar to you visit this web page, it will be appropriately
categorically easy to acquire as well as download lead f1 paper model 1974
mclaren m23 paper car free template download
It will not acknowledge many era as we explain before. You can realize it
even though operate something else at house and even in your workplace.
therefore easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we manage to
pay for below as skillfully as evaluation f1 paper model 1974 mclaren m23
paper car free template download what you later to read!

My Greatest Race Adrian Ball 1974
Can-Am Photohistory Pete Lyons 1999 A
selection of photographs which show
Can-Am cars in action. All of the
major marques are illustrated, and
first hand interviews with drivers,
builders, and team owners are
provided with a history of the
vehicles.
The Art and Science of Grand Prix
Driving Niki Lauda 1977
Driven by Desire Alan Wilson
2011-10-15 From a five-year-old girl
racing 60mph micro-midgets in South
Africa, to a Formula One driver in
the British Championship during her
first full year of racing in the UK,
and on to becoming the first and only
woman ever to win a Formula One race,
Desiré Wilson was a winner bested by
very few of her male rivals. But
single-seater racing was just the
start of Desiré's ascent in
motorsport. She won two FIA World
Championship Sports Car Endurance
races in 1980, and went on to compete
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in well over 120 types of race car at
more than 100 race tracks around the
world. Always competitive, she earned
a reputation for an intense, nononsense approach to racing,
shrugging off the media glamour to
focus on the hard grind of staying
competitive in one of the world's
toughest sporting arenas. Moving to
the male-dominated world of North
American racing, Desiré became a
pioneer for women racing in the harsh
world of Indy Cars, facing
discrimination, financial problems,
and other obstacles ranging from
tragedy to farce. Her career is
unique in the world of racing,
encompassing everything from club
racing to Formula One and World
Championship sports cars, to the evil
monsters of the IndyCar World Series
– the world's fastest race cars. Hers
is a story of hardships, fun,
tragedy, perseverance, injury, and
the amazing behind-the-scenes world
masked by the public face and glamour
of racing. It tells, too, of the
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consequences of politics and
discrimination in the male world of
professional auto racing.
Formula 1 Technical Analysis
2016/2018 Giorgio Piola 2019-09-03
The last edition of an automotive
literary classic: the technical
analysis of Formula 1 penned by
Giorgio Piola. After 25 years of
publication, the historic draughtsman
is bringing the curtain down on this
experience with a volume that
examines the last three seasons, from
2016 to 2018, as always reviewing the
principal technical innovations in
the spheres of chassis and engine
design. This three-year analysis is
appropriately completed with a
retrospective of some of Piola’s most
important drawings from a 50-year
career that began back in 1969.
Formula 1 Technical Analysis is the
only book of its kind that unveils
all the technical secrets - even the
most carefully hidden ones - of the
Formula 1 World Championship cars.
Engines, chassis, brakes, tires, this
is an especially rigorous analysis of
the car, but also their steering
wheels and suspension. An essential
for real Formula 1 enthusiasts for
almost 30 years, this annual , this
book also reviews in its second part
the main new technical developments
devised by the various teams during
the covered seasons. The book is
illustrated by more than 500 color
technical designs, created by Piola
himself.
Brabham Tony Davis 2019-09-26 The
story of Australia's greatest
motoring hero. Sir Jack Brabham was
unique in the world of motor racing.
He was the boy from Sydney who took
on the elite of motor racing and won
three F1 world championships, the
last one in a car not only built by
his own Brabham company, but with an
Australian engine he'd helped
develop. To those who saw him on the
podium, Jack Brabham might have
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seemed glorious and triumphant. But
he was also a man of secrets. He
shunned the media, rarely using 'two
words when none would do'. He kept
vital information from his
competitors, his team mates - and his
family. It led to unrivalled success.
It led to wealth too, much of it
hidden around the world. But it also
left a trail of hurt and bewilderment
... In this first ever book-length
biography of Jack Brabham, his
extraordinary accomplishments are
laid out with new commentary from his
rivals, colleagues, employees and
long-time engineering partner Ron
Tauranac. And, with the help of his
sons Geoffrey and David, it
represents the first major attempt to
unravel the enigma who became known
as 'Black Jack'.
Recent advances of research in
antinutritional factors in legume
seeds and oilseeds M. Muzquiz
2004-02-23 This series of meetings
bring together experts working in
this field of Science from throughout
the world. A major feature of each
conference session is an invited
review, which outlines the advances
that have been made in a particular
area since the last meeting. A major
factor that was considered at this
meeting was the likely impact of
plant genetic modification on the
nutritional quality of their seeds
for human and animal feeding. As an
example already a number of legume
species and rapeseed have been
modified to improve the sulphur amino
acid content of their seed and thus
their protein quality. Besides the
major grain legume species and
rapeseed that had been discussed at
previous meetings in this series
number of crop products, as potential
protein sources, for animal feeding,
were considered for the first time.
These included cottonseed meal,
linseed meal, and sunflower seed
meal. The potential of some new
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exotic crops from Mexico was also
covered including Mexican species of
the genus Lupinus and a Mexican plant
from the same family as castor bean,
which has a very high oil content but
is usually toxic. Work from Cuba
compared the nutritional
characteristics of soybean with a
range of tropical grain legume
species, which have received little
previous attention. A major change at
this meeting was the greater
consideration of the effects, both
positive, and negative, of the
consumption of these seeds for human
nutrition. A major review on the
development of allergnicity to legume
seed in humans is included. There was
also consideration of the potential
role of antinutritional factors in
reducing the growth of various types
of tumour cells. The presented papers
also suggest that the consumption of
legume seed in the diet can
potentially reduce serum cholesterol
levels. Overall from the 5 conference
sessions there are 52 papers. Of
these 7 are major invited reviews on
the current state of research in this
important area for human and animal
feeding.
Can-Am Cars in Detail Pete Lyons 2010
The original Canadian-American
Challenge Cup series lasted only 8
1/2 seasons, from 1966 into 1974, but
what ground-shaking, car-shaping
years those were. With minimal rules
and lavish prize money, the Can-Am
attracted top-flight teams and
superstar drivers. It also encouraged
innovation, and racing's most
inventive minds brought out novel and
astounding ideas. Chaparral, Lola,
McLaren, Porsche and Shadow are among
22 of these epic machines revisited
through stunning studio photography
by Peter Harholdt and vivid
descriptions by Pete Lyons, long
considered the dean of Can-Am
journalists.--Publisher's
description.
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Mercedes Hartmut Lehbrink 2008-02-01
Can-Am Pete Lyons 1995 The thundering
and innovative Can-Am race cars were
the fastest ever built. A great
history.
Alain Prost Maurice Hamilton
2015-09-24 Four-time Formula One
Drivers' Champion Alain Prost is one
of the best racing drivers of all
time. Having discovered karting at
the age of 14 during a family
holiday, Prost progressed through
motorsport's junior ranks, winning
the French and European Formula Three
championships, before joining the
McLaren Formula One team in 1980 at
the age of 24. In his six seasons
with McLaren, Alain Prost won 30
races and three driving titles and in
1985 he became the first French World
Champion. In 1986 he became the first
back-to-back champion since Jack
Brabham 26 years earlier. In 1987,
his 28th Grand Prix victory beat
Jackie Stewart's 14-year-old record.
However, in 1988 his brilliant new
team mate Ayrton Senna won eight
races and the driving title. Thus
began the sensational rivalry that
conspired to push two of the sport's
greatest drivers to unprecedented
heights of success and controversy,
and the most bitter feud in Formula
One history.
Bruce McLaren Bruce McLaren
2018-01-09 Originally published in
1964, Bruce McLaren's autobiography
From the Cockpit is a classic motor
racing memoir. So scarce and
expensive are original copies that
Evro Publishing, in collaboration
with McLaren, is reissuing a
facsimile version for all fans to
enjoy. In his own words, Bruce
describes his inspiring climb up the
ladder of motor racing success,
culminating in the inception of Bruce
McLaren Motor Racing Ltd in 1963.
Engaging to read, his book provides
fascinating insight into not only his
accomplishments but also his unique
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character, charm and tenacity. In his
own words, 'Life is measured in
achievement, not in years alone.'
Overcoming childhood illness: a rare
disease stopped Bruce walking for two
years and meant long spells in
hospital. Early competition in New
Zealand with a modified Austin Seven.
The recipient of New Zealand's first
';Driver to Europe' scheme, his
results in his first season away from
home included fifth place in the 1958
German Grand Prix with a works
Cooper. McLaren became the youngest
Grand Prix winner in the 1959 United
States GP for Cooper, as team-mate to
Jack Brabham in the year the
Australian won his first World
Championship title. The ups and downs
of his life in Formula 1 up to the
end of 1963, from winning at Monaco
in 1962 to crashing at the
Nurburgring and ending up in hospital
- where the idea for this book was
born. The story concludes with the
formation of his own team, initially
to run modified Cooper chassis, and
Bruce's emotional victory in the 1964
New Zealand Grand Prix.
Australia's Elfin Sports and Racing
Cars John Blanden 2012-11-01
Niki Lauda Jon Saltinstall 2020-02-11
This is the story of Niki Luada's
racing career. Climbing the ladder:
starting against his family’s wishes
with a Mini in 1968, Niki Lauda drove
a Formula Vee Kaimann in 1969 and had
a disastrous Formula 3 season with
McNamara in 1970 before switching to
a Porsche sports car; with progress
stalling, he took out a loan to buy a
Formula 2 seat at March in 1971.
Faltering in Formula 1: he debuted
with March at the 1971 Austrian Grand
Prix, then stayed with the team in
1972; he moved to BRM for 1973, still
paying his way with further borrowing
and some income from racing touring
cars — but in all this time he had
only one points-scoring Formula 1
finish. The Ferrari years: finally
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Lauda fulfilled his promise after
receiving the call to Maranello,
winning the World Championship twice
in his four years there, in 1975 and
1977, but he left after tensions with
the team arose in his final season.
The Brabham years: Lauda famously won
the 1978 Swedish Grand Prix in
Brabham's 'fan car.' but thereafter
the team’s competitiveness declined
and he retired at the end of 1979,
tired of driving round in circles’
and focused instead on his new
airline, Lauda Air. The McLaren
years: tempted by a salary of
unprecedented size, Lauda returned in
1982 after a two-year absence,
silenced doubters by winning his
third race, and in 1984 secured his
third World Championship; at the end
of 1985, with a career tally of 25
Grand Prix victories, he hung up his
helmet for good.
Transport Phenomena in Food
Processing Jorge Welti-Chanes
2016-04-19 Specifically developed for
food engineers, this is an in-depth
reference book that focuses on
transport phenomena in food
preservation. First it reviews the
fundamental concepts regarding
momentum, heat, and mass transfer.
Then the book examines specific
applications of these concepts into a
variety of traditional and novel
processes and products.
Formula One John Smailes 2021-11-02
Since 1950, fifteen Australians and
nine New Zealanders have raced in
world championship Formula One, the
pinnacle of motor racing. Three Jack Brabham, Denny Hulme and Alan
Jones - have won the world title. Two
have died in the attempt without ever
facing the world championship
starters' lights. So few drivers make
it to Formula One. Ever fewer succeed
in the fastest and most challenging
four-wheeled sport of all. Now John
Smailes, author of the bestselling
Climbing the Mountain, Race Across
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the World, Mount Panorama and Speed
Kings, gives us the definitive story
of our involvement with Formula One,
from the pioneer days in the
aftermath of World War II, to the
championship glory of Brabham, Hulme
and Jones, the grit and determination
of Mark Webber, and Australia's
current Formula One star, the
irrepressible Daniel Ricciardo, all
the way to potential champions of the
future like Oscar Piastri. With over
150 stunning photographs, and
interviews with drivers past and
present, as well as the engineers,
managers and team owners behind the
scenes, this is the must-have book
for every Australian and New Zealand
fan of Formula One.
BMW - Geschenkausgabe Im Schuber
Rainer W. Schlegelmilch 2013 The sign
of the white and blue propeller
circle has signified BMW since the
1930s: sporty, dynamic, radiating
brilliance and timeless elegance. The
mention of BMW brings to mind
legendary cars like the pre-war 328,
the 507 from the 1950s, or the M1 of
the 1970s. But the name BMW also
stands for attempts to lend mobility
to a wide class of buyers, for
example with the Isetta and the 700.
In an historical overview, this book
first tells the legendary history of
the Bavarian automobile firm and goes
back to its beginning, the traces of
which are lost in the darkness of the
First World War. This book introduces
all car models in chronological
order, from the "Wartburg Motorwagen"
of 1898 to the Mini Roadster of
2012.Includes the following new
models:BMW1 F20BMW3 F30BWM5 F10BMW6
Gran CoupéBMW X3 F25BMW X5 E70Mini
CountrymanMini Roadster R59
Saffron Alireza Koocheki 2020-01-16
Saffron: Science, Technology and
Health summarizes the scientific,
technical and health aspects of this
crop. Saffron possesses unique
agronomical, ecological, social and
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physiological characteristics. And,
there are various chemical components
present in saffron, including
carbohydrates, minerals, vitamins,
color pigment, aromatic and flavoring
agents. Saffron has a long history of
use in traditional medicine, and in
recent years, the application of
saffron in the medical industry as a
cancer curing and antidepressant
agent has brought more attention.
There is also a growing trend of
saffron use in the conventional food
industry, including saffron desserts,
cream, butter, beverages, powders,
cake mixes and soups. Intended for
nutrition scientists and scientists
and technologists working in the
areas of food, agriculture, new
product development and pharmacology.
Summarizes the scientific, technical
and health aspects of saffron
Explores the use of saffron in the
conventional food industry in the
development of new products Uncovers
the unique agronomical, ecological,
social and physiological
characteristics of saffron
Grand Prix de Monaco Rainer W.
Schlegelmilch 1998-01-01 A gallery of
photos captures every era from '29
through '98. Triumphs, tragedies,
famous features like the Loews
hairpin, and drivers like "Mr.
Monaco" Graham Hill, Senna, and
Schumacher, to name a few.
An Introduction to Number Theory G.
Everest 2007-05-21 Includes up-todate material on recent developments
and topics of significant interest,
such as elliptic functions and the
new primality test Selects material
from both the algebraic and analytic
disciplines, presenting several
different proofs of a single result
to illustrate the differing
viewpoints and give good insight
Mercedes Sport Rainer W.
Schlegelmilch 2006 The man who create
the sports and racing cars that bear
the Mercedes star, or who put them
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through the ultimate test on the
track, are but fleeting figures of
history, though they, too, are duly
celebrated within these pages. Yet
the cars themselves remai
Four Seasons at Ferrari Alan Henry
2003-01-23 The partnership between
Niki Lauda and the legendary Ferrari
team is one of the most dramatic and
dynamic in post-war Grand Prix
racing. Between 1974 and 1977,
Ferrari won ten Grands Prix, Lauda
won two Driver's World Championships
and Ferrari won three Constructors'
World Championships. This tightly
packed, colorful account gives a
fascinating insight into the way
Lauda worked with Ferrari and records
the gripping personal relationship
between Lauda and team boss and
founder Enzo Ferrari - two highly
motivated and very different
individuals. Revealing anecdotes and
incisive portraits of the characters
involved produce a remarkable view of
Formula 1 racing 25 years ago.
Murray Walker: Incredible! Maurice
Hamilton 2021-11-11 'A BRILLIANT
TRIBUTE TO A BRILLIANT MAN.' BOOK OF
THE MONTH - CLASSIC AND SPORTS CAR -- A celebration of the extraordinary
life of legendary commentator Murray
Walker, with tributes from key
figures in Formula 1 and motorsport.
Murray Walker was the voice of
Formula One, matching the thrill of
the track with his equally fast-paced
and exhilarating commentary,
delivering the euphoria of motor
racing to millions. Commentating on
his first grand prix for the BBC at
Silverstone in 1949, Murray's
broadcasting career spanned over
fifty years. His natural warmth and
infectious enthusiasm won great
affection with audiences, whilst his
passion and knowledge of motorsport
allowed him to hone his instinctive
presenting style into a craft. When
Murray passed away in March 2021,
tributes came flooding in from every
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corner of the sporting world. This
book, compiled by Murray's great
friend and colleague Maurice
Hamilton, celebrates the
extraordinary life of this truly
legendary man. With contributions
from drivers and industry figures,
and many friends from the world of
motorsport and beyond, Incredible!
combines fond memories, never-beforetold stories and famous Murrayisms
with reflections on the highlights of
a life lived at full throttle.
Watching the Wheels Damon Hill
2018-07 The Sunday Times #1
Bestseller, shortlisted for the Cross
Sports Book Award In 1996, Damon Hill
was crowned Formula One World
Champion. For the first time ever he
tells the story of his journey
through the last golden era of the
sport when he took on the greats
including Ayrton Senna and Michael
Schumacher and emerged victorious as
World Champion in 1996, stepping out
of the shadow of his legendary father
Graham Hill. Away from the grid,
Watching the Wheels: The
Autobiography is an astonishingly
candid account of what it was like to
grow up as the son of one of the
country's most famous racing drivers.
It also tells the unflinching story
of dealing with the grief and chaos
that followed his father's tragically
early death in an aircraft accident
in 1975, when Damon was fifteen years
old. Formula One drivers have always
been aware of their mortality, and
the rush that comes with the danger
of racing was as intoxicating for
Hill as it had been for his father's
generation, until he came face-toface with catastrophe when his teammate, Ayrton Senna, was killed in
1994. The swirling emotions that Hill
was faced with in light of the death
of Senna was a defining moment for
his generation of drivers and for the
first time ever Hill talks candidly
about the impact that Senna had on
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his life, even as he watched his own
son step into motor racing.
Courageously honest, and hugely
rewarding, Watching the Wheels is a
return to the last golden era of F1
racing, whose image still burns
ferociously for those who love the
sport for what it reveals about human
skill in the face or near certain
death.
Aerodynamics of Road Vehicles WolfHeinrich Hucho 2013-10-22
Aerodynamics of Road Vehicles details
the aerodynamics of passenger cars,
commercial vehicles, sports cars, and
race cars; their external flow field;
as well as their internal flow field.
The book, after giving an
introduction to automobile
aerodynamics and some fundamentals of
fluid mechanics, covers topics such
as the performance and aerodynamics
of different kinds of vehicles, as
well as test techniques for their
aerodynamics. The book also covers
other concepts related to automobiles
such as cooling systems and
ventilations for vehicles. The text
is recommended for mechanical
engineers and phycisists in the
automobile industry who would like to
understand more about aerodynamics of
motor vehicles and its importance on
the field of road safety and
automobile production.
Williams FW14B Andy Mathews 2005
Automobile Design Ronald Barker 1992
A collection of long papers by
authorities throughout the world on
the world's auto pioneers. The new
edition adds coverage of Dante
Giacosa. Gives much biographicalpersonal detail as well as technical
data. We may hope that this nostalgic
book signals a decline in production
and use of this belove
Sold on Radio Jim Cox 2008-09-18 How
was it that America would fund its
nascent national radio services?
Government control and a
subscription-like model were both
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considered! Soon an advertising
system emerged, leading radio into
its golden age from the 1920s to the
early 1960s. This work, divided into
two parts, studies the
commercialization of network radio
during its golden age. The first part
covers the general history of radio
advertising. The second examines
major radio advertisers of the
period, with profiles of 24 companies
who maintained a strong presence on
the airwaves. Appendices provide
information on 100 additional
advertisers, unusual advertisement
formats, and a glossary. The book has
notes and a bibliography and is fully
indexed.
Superprix Sam S. Collins 2010-01-21
Featuring previously unpublished rare
photographs, this book provides a
full history of Britain's only street
circuit racing event - the Birmingham
SuperPrix.
W. C. Privy's Original Bathroom
Companion Erin Barrett 2015-12-29
Here you sit, brokenhearted ...with
nothing to read but the writing on
the wallpaper? Don't get flushed with
despair! W. C. Privy's Original
Bathroom Companion is a book that's
good for your heart – the more you
read, the better you'll feel.
Designed to make a porcelain throne
into a seat of higher learning, it's
guaranteed to make a big splash with
you, your friends, and your family.
You want trivia, brain-teasers,
facts, stories, or instructions on
how to build an igloo? Then don't
just stand there looking distressed –
sit down and go with the guy whose
name has become synonymous with the
best in restroom reading: W. C.
Privy!
Remembering Ayrton Senna Alan Henry
1994-09-08
The New Formula One Niki Lauda 1984
Formula 1 Rainer W. Schlegelmilch
2004 'Formula 1' provides a
spectacular illustration of the
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history of Formula One from the very
first world championship race on the
former military airport in
Silverstone in 1950 to the present
day. Brilliant photos depict legends
like Manuel Fangio, the unforgettable
Ayrton Senna, man of action Bernie
Ecclestone and five-time world
champion Michael Schuhmacher.
Hobbo: The Autobiography of David
Hobbs David W Hobbs 2018-04-17
Englishman David Hobbs--'Hobbo' to
his friends and fans--is one of motor
racing's most remarkable allrounders. In a 31-year driving career
he raced in almost every imaginable
category: endurance sports racers,
touring cars, Formula 1, Formula
5000, Indycars, IMSA, Trans-Am, CanAm and even NASCAR--he has done the
lot. And on top of that he has been a
television commentator in America for
nearly 40 years, bringing wit and
wisdom to the screen, latterly as
part of NBC's Formula 1 team. Now, at
last, this very popular racer has put
down all his experiences in this
highly readable memoir that will be
welcomed by racing enthusiasts on
both sides of the Atlantic.
9th International Symposium on HighTemperature Metallurgical Processing
Jiann-Yang Hwang 2018-01-16 In recent
years, global metallurgical
industries have experienced fast and
prosperous growth. High-temperature
metallurgical technology is the
backbone to support the technical,
environmental, and economical needs
for the growth. This collection
features contributions covering the
advancements and developments of new

f1-paper-model-1974-mclaren-m23-paper-car-free-template-download

high-temperature metallurgical
technologies and their applications
to the areas of processing of
minerals; extraction of metals;
preparation of metallic, refractory
and ceramic materials; treatment and
recycling of slag and wastes; and
saving of energy and protection of
environment.The volume will have a
broad impact on the academics and
professionals serving the
metallurgical industries around the
world.
Lotus 49 -The Story of a Legend
Michael Oliver 2004-01-26 The
definitive history of one of the most
evocative and successful F1 cars, and
the first to use the Ford-Cosworth
DFV engine. - From inception and
development to the fate of surviving
cars.- Includes a racing record and
individual chassis histories. - The
Lotus 49 is associated with some of
the world's greatest racing drivers Clark, Hill, Rindt and Fittipaldi, to
name a few. - A must for anyone who
followed Formula 1 in the 60s and
early 70s. - Produced in association
with the Ford Motor Company.
Photo Formula 1 Ami Guichard 1979
Maybach To Holden Malcolm Preston
2010
The Treasures of Formula One Bruce
Jones 2009-09 This text provides not
only a history of the most
prestigious formula in motor racing,
but also a treasure of photographs
and removable items of facsimile
memorabilia. As well as the narrative
history running through the book,
there are special features on the
great races, teams and drivers.
The Autocar 1975
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